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Ogle Petroleum, Incz.

ATTN: Mr. Glenn Catchpole

P. 0. Box 5549

Santa Barbara, California 93108

Dear Mr. Catchpole:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission is issuing a Draft Environmental

Statement on environmental considerations related to the Bison Basin

Project. Copies of the statement are cnclosed for your use.

Also enclosed are copies of a notice which has been transmitted

to the Office of the Federal Register fur publication.

Sincerely,

P

Ross A. Scarano, Chief
Uranium Reco»ery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

Enclosures:
1. NUREG-0687 (20 copies)
2. Notice
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